
NOTICE OF SCHOOL BOARD ELECTION 
APRIL 1, 2025 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that an election will be held in the School District of Monroe, on 
Tuesday, April 1, 2025; ballots may be cast at your normal polling place.  You will be asked to 
cast your vote for three (3) candidates who will serve a three-year term beginning on Monday, 
April 28, 2025.  The candidates as they appear on the ballot are: 
 

Nicole Josephs 
Michael Davis 
Nicholas Baker 
Caleb Ahrens 

Dylan McGuire 
Stephen Mayer 


